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TO:  All Faculty      
FROM: Judith Gay 
DATE:  October 29, 2009 
SUBJECT: Student Attendance and the Potential SEPTA Strike 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 As I am sure you know, a transit strike may occur beginning Saturday, 
October 31, 2009 at 12:01 a.m. A transit strike will pose transportation problems for 
many of our students. 
 
With this in mind, please review the following suggestions: 
 

1. Please plan to accommodate those students who may experience 
difficulties because of transportation problems.  Please make every 
effort to stay in touch with your students (e.g., e-mail, phone).  

 
2. The Office of Student Life will assist students in efforts to organize 

car-pools/ride-shares among themselves. The College is 
recommending that students log on to MyCCP to access SEPTA 
Strike Information for information about transportation. 

 
3. Please let students know that information about the SEPTA strike 

will be available on the College’s home page and on MyCCP. 
 

4. Finally, please be aware that you may be asked to provide 
information about student attendance so that we can monitor the 
impact of any strike. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and assistance. 
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